
Letter to Captain Thomas Melville, Governor of Sailors' Snug Harbor,
from Robt. [Robert] M. Cormick, of John T. Wilson & Co., January 10,
1878 (SC-0016-I-D-1-A-199)

Letter to Captain Thomas Melville, Governor of Sailors' Snug Harbor,
from Robt. [Robert] M. Cormick, May 16, 1878 (SC-0016-I-D-1-A-219)
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